
Town of Becket 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Board of Selectmen will conduct a Public Hearing on Ipswich 

Pharmaceutical’s request that the Board of Selectmen issue a letter of support or 

non-opposition in order for Ipswich Pharmaceutical Associates to consider 

applying to the Town to operate a Registered Marijuana Dispensary (Cultivation 

Only) on Crossbow Lane (Assessors’ Map 214, Lot 74), Johnson Road (Assessors’ 

Map 214, Lot 75), 369 Johnson Road (Assessors’ Map 215, Lot 1) and Golden 

Falcon Drive (Assessors’ Map 214, Lot 71) per 105 CMR 725.100.  The Becket 

Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on March 23, 2017 at 7 p.m. in 

Town Hall, 557 Main Street, Becket, MA 01223.  Any person interested or wishing 

to be heard should appear at the time and place designated.  If unable to attend 

please submit comments in writing to the Becket Board of Selectmen for receipt 

before the date of the scheduled hearing. 
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Board of Selectmen 


